4th Grade Suggested Student Supply List

Dear Parents of New Fourth Graders,

We are excited to have your children in our classes next year! We know students are interested in what kind of supplies they will need for the school year, and because you can often find great sales during the summer, we have put together this list of suggested supplies for fourth grade. IF YOU WISH, you are welcome to donate the following **community** supplies:

Please do not send 3-ring binders, as we have limited desk space; or rolling backpacks, due to potential safety concerns. Also, please adhere to suggested sizes of materials.

Thank you! We hope you have a restful and relaxing summer, and we look forward to meeting you in August!

Sincerely, 4th Grade Teachers

